COMMONWEALTH OF VIRGINIA

COUNTY OF HENRICO

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
ARTHUR D. PETRINI
DIRECTOR
(804) 501-4517

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM
TO: Leslie News, Planning
FROM: Ralph Claytor, Public Utilities

SUBJECT: Nuckols/Sadler Clearing & Grubbing, POD# TC-237
(No water and/or sewer)

DATE: August 31, 2009
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This memo is in response to the request to review the above clearing and grubbing plan. We have
reviewed the clearing and grubbing plans submitted to the Planning Department on August 26, 2009.
There are no impacts on County water and sanitary sewer facilities. DPU approval of the construction
plans is not required. DPU will not need to receive a copy of the approved plan.

If you have any questions, please call me at 501-4514, Alvin Christian at 501-4500 or Tyrone Watkins at
501-7541.
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Ralph E. Claytor, P.E.
Design Division

cc: Mark Georgallis, CLA, McKinney & Company
Hank Robertson, Nucko! Corner Land, LLC
be: A. Seal, T. Watkins
J. Newton, DPW
T. Greulich, Planning
AEC/mab

PUBLIC UTILITIES APPROVAL IS
NOT REQUIRED



